
Public Workshop/Open House 

on the  
SR 44/Mission Rd/Wallace Rd/Canal Street Alternative Intersection Design  

****************************************************************************************************** 
A public workshop/open house on the SR 44/Mission Rd/Wallace Rd/Canal Street Alternative Intersection 
Design is scheduled for: 

Date:   Thursday, September 14, 2017 

Time:  5:00 pm to 7:00 pm 

Location: New Smyrna Beach City Commission Chambers* 
  210 Sams Avenue 
  New Smyrna Beach, FL 32168 
*Note:  PLEASE USE THE SOUTH ENTRANCE FROM THE JULIA STREET SIDE OF CITY HALL 
******************************************************************************************** 
The purpose of this workshop/open house is to solicit feedback from the public on an operations and safety study 
of the SR 44/Mission Rd/Wallace Rd/Canal Street intersections. The study is being conducted for the River to Sea 
Transportation Planning Organization (TPO) by its consultant, VHB, Inc., in coordination with the Florida 
Department of Transportation, Volusia County, and the city of New Smyrna Beach. This study aims to identify an 
alternative intersection design to improve the safety and efficiency of the roadway for all road users. 

The workshop will be conducted as an informal open house where draft preliminary findings, recommendations, 
study-related exhibits and other information will be presented for review. Both the TPO staff and the consultant 
will be available to discuss the study and address questions and comments. Questions and comments may also be 
submitted to the River to Sea TPO and/or consultant via www.r2ctpo.org, email or phone (contact information 
provided below).  

The workshop/open house is intended to provide the public and other stakeholders with an opportunity to learn 
about the study and to inform the study team of any interests or concerns the public may have which may be 
relevant to the study.  
 
Contact:   Stephan Harris, Transportation Planner – Project Manager 

River to Sea TPO 
2570 W. International Speedway Blvd. Suite 100 
Daytona Beach FL 32114 

Phone:   (386) 226-0422 ext. 20428 
Email:    Sharris@r2ctpo.org 
 

Individuals covered by the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990 in need of accommodations for this public workshop should contact the 
River to Sea TPO office, 2570 W. International Speedway Blvd., Suite 100, Daytona Beach, Florida 32114-8145; (386) 226-0422, extension 
20425, at least five (5) working days prior to the workshop date. 

The River to Sea TPO does not discriminate in any of its programs or services. To learn more about our commitment to nondiscrimination 
and diversity, visit our Title VI page at www.r2ctpo.org or contact our Title VI/Nondiscrimination Coordinator, Pamela Blankenship, at 386-
226-0422, extension 20416, or pblankenship@r2ctpo.org. Persons who require translation services, which are provided at no cost, should 
contact the River to Sea TPO at (386) 226-0422 or by email at pbankenship@r2ctpo.org at least five (5) business days prior to the event. 

http://www.r2ctpo.org/

